## Library Report #9

I'm just returning from a trip I took; the library has been closed approximately 3 weeks due to this and weather conditions. Since I've been gone I have been attending zoom meeting either by phone or video conferences at least three times while not being in Aniak. One conference our host was holding had accidently joined a different conference so we were basically on hold for 45 mins until she realized it wasn't her zoom meeting... fortunately this meeting was rescheduled for a later date.

Glad to announce that the library has a working restroom now thanks to the crew.

Rebecca M. Hill, Librarian Leona Morgan, Library Tech.